
 

 

Automotive Component Manufacturers Association of India 
                                                                                                                   

28th August 2019 
  

To : All Members 

Union Budget 2020-2021 

Inputs for ACMA’s Pre-Budget Recommendations  
 

This is to  inform you that we have initiated our annual exercise for compiling ACMA’s 
Pre-Budget Memorandum for the year 2020-2021 

May we request you to please forward to us issues of concern for the auto 
component industry, which relate to any of the following issues: 

 Indirect Tax 
a. Customs duty and procedures  
b. GST Rate,  Input Tax Credit (ITC) - Policy and procedures 

 

 Direct Tax  
 

 Policy & Procedural Issues 
 

 Any other issues concerning Union Budget 
 

Do kindly send the recommendations as per the attached format to the ACMA 
Secretariat at sushil.rajput@acma.in positively by 12th September 2019. 

We look forward to receiving your response and inputs. 

 
Secretary  

  
Circular No: ACMA/2019-20/71 
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